
From:
To:

Date:
Subject:

From: astronut@sc.rr.com [mailto:astronut@sc.rr.com]
Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2013 9:53 AM
Subject: confidentiality on web documents ~ Website email from Tim McKnight

Dear Mrs. Shealy, After seeing him in church this morning, I was online trying to remind myself of 
some details of how and when I first met Dick Thompson. In the process I was presented with the 
following link http://www.scstatehouse. 
gov/committeeinfo/deptofworkforcereviewcommittee/2012/RichardSThompson0001.pdf and I am 
concerned that in the second line the document states that "This document is made available to and 
used by the Committee and is NOT MADE PUBLIC (my emphasis) Is this something that Mr. 
Thompson has ok'd for release or is it an oversight to have allowed it onto the world wide web? 
Thanks, Tim McKnight

Tim McKnight
157 mansfield Circle 
Lexington, SC 29073

Katherine F. Veldran 
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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